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Justice review should deliver a Scottish system for Scottish people, say lawyers 
 
Legal campaigners have warned against a „one-size-fits-all‟ approach in its response to a 



 

 

 
“Those who have been injured should not be treated as commodities or simple commercial 
transactions. The legal system should be about delivering access to justice for injured 
people.”    
 
-ends- 
 
  Notes for editors: 
 

 APIL‟s full response to the Review of expenses and funding in civil litigation in 
Scotland is here:   
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